

Pearl River School District

EVANS PARK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 40 Marion Place Pearl River, New York 10965-2505 www.pearlriver.org

Phone: 845-620-3950 – Fax: 845-620-7570 lynchp@pearlriver.org

Peggy Lynch Principal

May 14, 2020

Dear Evans Park Families,

As we come to the realization that we are more than halfway to completing the remote learning portion of the 2019-2020 school year, I hope that, though this has been a difficult period of time, your families are doing well. As I've described over the past weeks, the students, teachers and parents have done an extraordinary job of transitioning to this new way of learning; progress is evident, perseverance praiseworthy.

As per Dr. Pochintesta's recent communication, we will be offering a curbside pickup during the week of May 25th in which families will be assigned a time slot to retrieve personal belongings and drop off classroom and library books students brought home in March.

We know that some families do not need to come for personal belongings, either because they have everything at home already or prefer not to have what has been left at school. Belongings that are left at school will be discarded as we prepare for our yearly classroom maintenance work. Teachers will not be on site during this pick up. Please indicate your preference for this in this form as soon as possible. Once we have responses, we will send out a schedule.

If you are not picking up your child's belongings, but would like to drop off school library and classroom books that were borrowed, there will be a box outside the school everyday during the week of June 1 between 7 AM and 11 AM.

Sincerely, Peggy Lynch